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KDL Experience 
KDL lab experience, Wilderness Explorers September 9. More information here! 

Theatre 101 Workshop 
Ready for a fun-filled adventure? Our Theatre 101 workshop invites kids in 3rd-8th 
grade to discover the joy of theatre! With engaging games, creative skits, and a lively 
atmosphere, it’s the perfect way for beginners to explore acting while having a blast!! 

When: Friday, September 20th from 4:30-6:00pm 

Where: VSFAC 

Who: Students in 3rd-8th grade 

Register: vsfac.com/101 

Join our Patron Email to hear about upcoming events! 

Concessions Leads 
The Boosters are still looking for help finding Concession Leads. See more information here. 

Jets Fundraiser 
Join us on September 25 to support the BC Sports Boosters. A percentage of all pick-up and 
carry-out orders will be donated to the Sports Boosters. No flyer or code is needed.See 
details here. 

WMU Football Youth Day Offer 
Gather your family and join WMU October 12 for an exciting day of football as the WMU 
Broncos take on the Akron Zips! Check out the offer here. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Dq76EQAFIlqJHXjqx8Hk-9fXRMe-oSE8/view?usp=sharing
http://vsfac.com/101
https://forms.gle/8SpdGKta44wpYLbU7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ib2iDuX_LXLbGG_r2aSiOYzX3cTw6Dk7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ypv2ujp5ejMAlWCSevE38p9JgWRYL6tS/view?usp=sharing
https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Wmuyouth2


3rd & 4th Grade Choir 
You are invited to sing with us. Any 3rd or 4th graders that are interested in choir check out 
more information here! 

Soccer Night 
Join us on Thursday,September 12 at the Boys Soccer Community Night! See more 
information here. 

Code Red Robotics 
2nd - 4th graders are invited to join Code Red Robotics' FIRST LEGO League (FLL). In FLL 
students explore the engineering process, learn to design and code, and use creative 
thinking to develop solutions. 

This year's theme is SUBMERGED. Working in teams and using LEGO technology, students 
will learn how and why people explore the oceans and what their discoveries teach us. 

FLL will take place in two sessions, one this fall and one in the spring. Meetings will be 
Tuesdays from 6-8 pm, starting September 17th, in the Nickels Intermediate School cafeteria. 
We ask that a parent/adult accompany their student. 

If you are interested, fill out the FLL Registration Form. More information can be found in the 
FLL Informational Flyer.If you have any questions, contact Scott Keith at 
keithsmcorp@gmail.com or 269-364-1407. 

Homecoming Color Run 
The Byron Center Cross Country team is excited to host the second annual Homecoming Color 
Run for students in grades Preschool through 6th. Participants will run along a course and get 
dusted with various colors of chalk, ending the run covered in a vibrant array of colors. This event 
is aimed to be a fun activity for students during Homecoming week and serves as a fundraiser for 
the High School Cross Country Team. For more information click here 

Car Tag Link 
Please use this link to purchase additional car tags! 

SAN2025 Shoe Drive 
BC 2025 Senior All Night Committee is hosting a shoe drive fundraiser. Check out the flyer 
here and start cleaning out those closets! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wyTqGFhX-CK3yUSWTjsJIFCSkoBOg6tS/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qFFr3UwDKd-Z8yMdo2fzeV1t3r85UPXi/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF1Z7uGdXFeLBw-e-S94hSYQ-0ypMKeVTi1ionqdyWBOLDmA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGMGT15IL4/CZnTWj2wXHRKX17H6Fkx0g/view?utm_content=DAGMGT15IL4&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tjWmN-ULpJnnhLqVQZiKRu3BpM2wD9zQpdWG2V2dDi8/pub
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcUqcym0auQA7e6HTqeU4558OH2T0ADV2gNJYIZNcWDYgLMA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NIxgzQSd84AWldPiTVd-kjW90hhLVhkLEJXBohqS9w4/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:keithsmcorp@gmail.com


Watchdog Dad 
If any dads, grandfathers or male figures associated with a student here at Brown would like 
to sign up to be a Watchdog Dad please use this link. The time frame is from 
10:55am-1:30pm! 

Attendance 
If your child will be absent from school please call the office at 616-878-6200 or email our 
attendance line at brattendance@bcpsk12.net 

A Message from Athletics 
Playing catch with any ball including footballs will not be allowed in the football stadium 
during high school football games. Please make sure your child does not bring a ball to the 
event. 

Upcoming Dates 
September 23-27: Homecoming Week (More info to come) 

October 8: Picture Retakes 

October 18: Brown Elementary Night at the Football Game 

October 31: Orange/Black Day 

https://forms.gle/zYhWHFHpzvaCUVxY7
mailto:brattendance@bcpsk12.net

